
TREE IMPACT REPORT

Impact to date in Ward 2... 

WARD 2

In partnership with Great Rivers
Greenway, the Christy Greenway has had
60 new trees planted. 30 more trees will be
planted on 5/3/25. Volunteers welcome!

Funded by the USDA Forest Service.
USDA, City of St. Louis, and Forest
ReLeaf are equal opportunity providers.

A tiny forest of 500 native trees & shrubs
appeared in 2023 along River de Peres
Greenway extension near Germania Ave.
In 2024, the trees outpaced the weeds. The
area is being monitored for success.

Visit the City’s website
to learn more!

8 trees = 0.16 football
fields increase in

canopy cover 

8 trees = 0.16 football
fields increase in

canopy cover 

in 30 years

April 2025

St. Louis City Forestry is working to expand our tree canopy. Over the next 4
years, 3,200 street trees will be planted across 10 wards. Additionally, 
these trees will be watered! Thousands of existing street trees will also 

be pruned, all to enhance the City’s canopy.

Friends of Willmore Park have planted
more than 40 trees over the last 3 years
in the park. Additionally, they host
Roots & Rescue -- a one-day adoption
event of native trees from Forest ReLeaf
and puppies from Stray Rescue!

Other tree news...

Trash for Trees is a local group
whose mission is to get trees in yards
by hosting sponsored trash cleanups.
Find the group on Facebook and join
the effort!

“Look at all the cute
baby trees!” 

-Princeton Heights resident


